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This week….. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

   
 

The Dormice children have been using their 
senses to splash about in lemon scented bubbles. 

The children enjoyed filling and pouring all our 
silver saucepans. 

 

    

 
 

Exploring the sights, sounds, 
textures and scents in our 
outdoor area.  Mixing and 
making in the mud kitchen 
seems to be a popular 
activity this week and the 
children have combined 
leaves, herbs, wood chips, 
soil, and stones to create 
fabulous and ‘tasty’ salads. 
 
 
 

Reminder- The whole 
school photo will be 
taking place for those 
who attend on  
Monday 22 May 

 

Hedgehogs took turns to 
find the matching pairs, 
using pictures of some of 
the vegetables which we 
have planted in the raised 
bed. Bella, Mo and Tobie 
clap appreciatively when 
Lyla remembers where 
the carrots are hiding. 

What a supportive group! 
 
 

  

 
 

Beetroot is one of the 
vegetables which we are 
growing and 14 little 
Hedgehogs made 
beetroot crisps today. We 
baked several trayfuls 
then sat down to share 
and everyone had 
second helpings - yum! 
 
 


